
MEETING FOR 
PRE BUDGET MEMORANDUM FOR UNION BUDGET 2017-18 
December 23, 2016 || 1106, New Delhi House, Barakhamba Road, Connaught Place, New Delhi -110001 

 

 

It is matter of great proud to share that Chamber of Indian Micro Small & Medium Enterprises (CIMSME) has been 

invited by Ministry of Finance to give suggestions on Pre Budget Memorandum for Union Budget 2017-18. 

 

In this connection, Chamber organized an internal meeting for seeking suggestions from the advisory board of the 

Chamber. The suggestions received from the members were also compiled and discussed during the meeting.  

 

The meeting was attended by Sh. S S Kohli, Former Chairman & Managing, Punjab National Bank, Punjab & Sind 

Bank, Indian Infrastructure Finance Limited, Dr. H P Kumar, Former Chairman Managing Director, National Small 

Industries Corporation Limited, Sh. S Chanderasekharan, Former Executive Director, UCO Bank, Sh. Mukesh 

Mohan Gupta, President, Chamber of Indian Micro Small & Medium Enterprises and Sh. Sandeep Bisht, Advisor, 

Chamber of Indian Micro Small & Medium Enterprises.      

 

The suggestion received from Sh. N K Maini, Former Deputy Managing Director and Presently Director, MUDRA 

Limited and Sh. Gajendra Singh, Director, Pricewaterhouse Coopers Limited were also appreciated during the 

meeting. 

 

The glimpses of the event are as under:-  

 

  



 



  


